Summary of the documents annexed to the answer drew up by MEWM on the Alburnus Maior’s communication.

1. Public announcements on the submission of the application for the environmental agreement for Rosia Montana project

The public announcement on the application for the environmental agreement was published by SC Rosia Montana GOLD CORPORATION SA  (developer of “Rosia Montana Minning Industry  Project”). The announcement states that the public can submit observation to the EPA – Alba within 10 days from the date of the publication of the announcement.  
The announcement was published in the following newspapers: “Unirea” – which is a local newspaper (in 22.12.2004 and 30.12.2004); “Romania Libera” – Banat and Transilvania edition, which is also a local newspaper (in 22, 27 and 30.12.2004); “Romania Libera” – the national edition, in 27 and 30.12.2004. 

2. Public announcements on the screening stage decision
The public announcement on the screening stage decision was published by SC Rosia Montana GOLD CORPORATION SA.  The announcement states that the public can make comments within 10 working days from the date of the publication of the announcement. 

The announcement was published on 6th and 8th June 2006 in 2 local newspapers (“Unirea” and “Romania Libera”- Transilvania and Banat edition) and in a national one –“Adevarul”. The announcement specified that the project is mandatory subject of the EIA procedure. 

3. Address of the County Council- Alba on the information on the Rosia Montana project (registered at EPA – Alba under the no.4775/3.12.2004)
County –Council Alba requests EPA Alba to submit a note on the Rosia Montana project by December 10th, 2004 to the Consultative Committee of Alba County.  

4. Address of the Prefect’s Institution – Alba County (registered at EPA – Alba under the no.1294/30.03.2005)

The address was sent following the EPA – Alba’s request on the meeting of the Consultative Committee that took place in December 2004. The Prefect’s Institution stated that the agenda of the Consultative Committee’s meeting in December 14th, 2004 included the note drew up by EPA – Alba on Rosia Montana project. The address also stipulates that the EPA – Alba had the obligation to submit the above mentioned note (160 copies) to the Consultative Committee before December 10th, 2004 and that the representatives of mass media are invited to the Consultative Committee’s meetings.
